
The children have now settled into their new classes and lessons are
in full swing. The outcomes being produced are already blowing us

away along with the children’s resilience to new challenges. What a
great start to the year!

Watch this space for the introduction of our new Family and
Community worker to join the Pastoral Team here at Victoria...

Like and follow us on Facebook 
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ATTENDANCE
Our target is 97%

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE
THIS WEEK IS  94.6%

A MESSAGE FROM OUR EXECUTIVE PRINCIPAL
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School Meals
Please can we remind all parents that school meals need
to be paid for in advance. Log in to your Arbor app to top

up your account. School meals are £2.60 per day and
needs to be paid on you child’s Arbor meal account.

Please contact the school office if you experience any
issues with your Arbor App 

Number of
lates this week

Well-done to 1JR  and 5EM
who will be spending next

week with Biscuit Bear!

Good Friday afternoon,
I hope you all have had an exciting week as we have in school. The children have now

started their new PE slots with our outside providers and have thoroughly loved them.
It was so amazing to see our smallest children engaging in Ballet and KS1 engaging in

Street dance.
Lots of other exciting things have been happening and you will see all
the magic on Facebook so if you have not given consent go to arbor so

you can join in and see all the exciting things happening in your
child's classroom.

Have a lovely weekend.

https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds
https://www.facebook.com/VPALeeds


Uniform

Correct Uniform:
Red or White polo

Red jumper/Cardigan
Black or Grey Trousers/Shorts/Skirt

and suitable Black footwear (Shoes not
bright coloured trainers).

Polite reminder,
All children should be coming to school
in the correct uniform, this includes PE

Days.

Crocs, trainers, Sliders (and anything
similar) are not suitable for school.

While branded uniform is preferred it is
not essential.

FREE
SCHOOL
MEALS

The free school meals
criteria has now changed. In
the following weeks, we ask
for you all to please fill in a

free school meal application.

This can be done either
online or you can pop into

our school office where
we’re happy to help!

If your child is already
awarded Free School Meals
you do not need to apply

again.



Nut Free
Zone

A polite reminder that
our school is a NUT-FREE
ZONE. This means there

should be no type of
nuts on school premises.

If your child brings a
packed lunch or snack,
please make sure they
don’t contain nuts i.e.

peanut butter,
Chocolate spread, No

Sesame etc.

Coffee &
craft cOURSES
Don’t miss these amazing

brand new FREE short courses 
Registration will begin at

8.45am in the school house
Wednesday 25th September

2024.
The course will start the

following week at 8.45am-
10.45am

More information to follow


